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Commander’s Corner 

Chapter 5 Commander 
Betsy West 803-499-1003 

We have a committee working on the  new 
Constitution and Bylaws for our Chapter, 

they will be read at the meeting in January 
or February.  

 
The nominating committee will present its 

Officer nominations for the 2016-2017 year 
at the January meeting.  If you are 

interested in running for a Chapter Officer 
position please contact  

Betsy West 803-499-1003. 
 

Annual fundraising for Military 
Appreciation at Golden Corral will continue 

through November 14
th.  

I want to thank 
everyone who volunteered. Please 

remember to come out and join us 5-9PM 
for the Military Appreciation Dinner on 

November 14
th

, 2016. 
 

I wish you all a Happy Thanksgiving, Merry 
Christmas, a Happy New Year and please 
enjoy and drive safe over the holidays.  

 
The history of the $200 club. As Jim Hinkle 
was cutting Charles Rayford’s hair one day 

back in the late ‘90s they started talking 
about a way to raise money for a new 

building. The $200 club came into being 
and continues today as a way to have funds 

on hand to make repairs to our building. 
We had to put on a new roof a few years 

back and our funds were pretty much 
depleted. We had a flood when our water 
heater kicked the bucket and that took our 
funds down to nearly nothing. Many of you 

responded last year and several more 
names were added to our plaque. Thank 

you! Let’s keep this going in 2016 and see 
how many more names we can add to the 
$200 club. (Make checks payable to DAV 

Chapter 5.) You will get your name on the 
plaque when your total reaches $200. 

Auxiliary News 

Unit 5 Commander 
Nancy Spangler 803-499-4789 

The Christmas Project will be held at the  
November 22 meeting, please remember 

the items to bring include pajamas, sweats, 
underwear, slippers, socks, robes, reading 

glasses, hygiene items, lap blankets, 
stationery, puzzle books, etc. There is 
always a great need for items for our 

female Veterans. Our donations go to the 
Veterans who are inpatient at Dorn VAMC 

and those who live in the CLC. Nothing 
containing alcohol and no catalogs, please. 

Recent magazines and gently used 
paperback or hardcover books are 

welcomed as well. 
 

DAVA collects food coupons throughout 
the year to send to service members 

overseas and canned goods to take to a 
local food pantry. Please bring your non-

perishable items to our monthly meetings. 
 

Please remember to record your volunteer 
hours in the Volunteer Book each month. 

 
All ads have expired 

Would you like to advertise with us? We 
have many spaces available and our 

newsletter reaches approximately 900 
people. Your ad will run for a year and now 

your ad will have an online link to your 
website or any coupons you offer to our 

members and readers. For pricing, please 

call Paul at 803-840-1001. 
 

 Gamecock 5 Membership 
41 new members will have us reaching our 

membership goal this year. Let’s pick up 
the pace to reach our goal early this year. 
We can make 100% this year. Bring more 

Veterans with you to our meetings and get 
them signed up for membership. 

 

NEXT MEETING WILL BE  
November 22nd at 6:30PM 

Our meetings are the 4th Tuesday of each 
month. We encourage each DAV member 

and Auxiliary to bring a dish; side items and 
desserts, to ensure we have enough food 
to go around. We have chicken catered 

from Golden Corral. 
 

Chaplain's Corner 

Chapter 5: Fred Levi 803-481-4953 
Unit 5: Doris Dawson 803-499-4423 
 

Chapter 5 needs an assistant Chaplain. 
Please call Fred Levi if you would like to 
make a few phone calls or visit someone 
who is stuck at home. Could you write a 

card or two, it would be greatly 
appreciated? If you know of anyone who is 

sick, needs prayer, is hospitalized, or has 
passed away, please let us know. 

 
Our thoughts and prayers go out to the 

families of Robert L. Davis, Leon B. 
Holloway, Cody McLeod and Samuel 

Dairyko as they grieve the loss of their 
loved ones. 

 
Please keep Fred Levi, Bonnie Brown, 

Dickie Graham, Paul Fisher, Jim Dawson, 
T C Smith, D Davis, John Rogers, Andie 
Miller, Gladys Gilmore Scarborough, 

George Spangler, Ruth Muller, Jim Wilder, 
Lee Pearson, Lori Levi,  Sharan Elder, Bill 

Short, and Lucy Amundsen in your thoughts 
and prayers. 

 

Service Officers 
DAV Service Officers are at the Chapter 

home on Monday and Wednesday 
mornings if you need claims assistance. We 

are assisting an average of 25 Veterans a 
month at this time.  
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HAPPENINGS AROUND TOWN 
If you know of any events happening 

around town, please let us know so we can 
share with all of our readers. 

 

Veteran’s Day 
November 11, 2016 

We thank you all for your service and 
sacrifice for this country and those that call 

The United States of America, home.  
 

Sumter has a very nice Veterans Day 
program. Please plan to attend. The 

parade begins at 10AM and the program 
begins at 11AM on November 11

th
. 

 

Welcome Home to Carolina 
Nov 12, 2016 from 12:00 to 17:30 

For more information please click on the 
following link 

Welcome Home To Carolina  
 

Military Appreciation Dinner on 

November 14, 2016. 

1700 to 2100 Sumter Golden Corral 

 

Dorn VAMC “Taste and Learn” 
December 1 at 1000 
Bldg 100 Main Lobby 

Anytime Pizza 

  
Gamecock #5 Christmas Party 

Dec 3 12:30 to 14:30 
Sumter Golden Corral 

Dutch teat, come join us for a meal, 
celebration and goodwill. You may bring 

your donations for Toys for Tots.   
 

Vet’s Christmas Charity Ride 
Dec 11 @ 1400 

Parade Route will be from 
Carolina Honda to Dorn VAMC 

For more information Vet's Ride 
 

Veteran’s Coffee  
0900-1030 2nd Tuesday each month 

 Blaney's Backyard Grill  

1244 Pine St., Elgin, SC 

 
Purple Heart recipients call 803-506-3120    
to join the Sumter chapter of the Military 

Order of the Purple Heart. 

Veteran’s Day Discounts 
and Freebies  

Click here for the list 
 

Transportation 
The DAV has provided van service for 

veterans who have appointments at Dorn 
VA Hospital. The van leaves daily at 7:30AM 

from the parking lot near the Sumter 
County Law Enforcement Center. 

 
If you are interested in community service 
and would like to help our veterans, this is 

a very fulfilling duty. You do not need a  
special license to drive the van but you will 

have to pass a physical. You must also 
possess a valid driver's license and a clear 
driving record. There is always a need for 

more van drivers.  For more information or 
to schedule a ride, please call Valerie 

Brunson at 803-436-2302. 
 

Better Choices Better Health 
We are scheduling right now for a class in 
Sumter. If you will be able to start class in 
the next couple of weeks, please contact 
us. There will also be classes starting the 
first of next year. It’s the CDSMP (Chronic 

Disease Self-Management Program) or 
BCBH (Better Choices Better Health) for 

short. DAV Gamecock 5 has 2 facilitators so 
we can have a class as soon as we get our 
participants together. It is a 6-week class 

and meets for 2 ½ hours each week. Please 
contact D Davis for more information and 
registration at Veteransrep@yahoo.com 

 

Increase the font of your 
Newsletter for easier reading If you 

are using 
 

Google Chrome 
 

If you are using Google Chrome 
then you will see a + symbol in the 
lower right-hand corner; if it is not 

there move your mouse to this area 
and see if it appears. Once it is there 
click on it until you are able to read 

the newsletter. 
 

Newsletter Committee 
Please email all newsletter contributions to 
D Davis by the 1st Tuesday of the month so 

we have time to compile everything and 
get it ready to publish. 

Veteransrep@yahoo.com 
Your input allows us to continue to have an 

award winning newsletter. 
 

Increase the font of your 

Newsletter for easier reading, if 

you are using  

 

Internet Explorer or Edge 
 

If using Internet Explorer or Edge 
you will find a + symbol in the upper 
right-hand corner; if it is not there 
move your mouse to this area and 
see if it appears. Once it is there 

click on it until you are able to read 
the newsletter. 

 

Chapter Home 
Our Chapter home is currently unmanned. 

If you call, please leave a message with 
your name, phone number, date and the 
reason you called so that we may better 

serve you. 
 

Fundraising Events 
Please contact Paul Fisher at 803-840-1001 
with any fundraising ideas or to volunteer 
for any events we have already planned. 

 
Legislative Happenings 

0.3% COLA Approved for 2017  
Injured and ill veterans, their dependents 

and survivors in receipt of VA 
compensation benefits will receive a 0.3% 
Cost of Living Adjustment (COLA) increase 

beginning January 1, 2017. 
  

On July 22, 2016, H.R. 5588, the Veterans' 
Compensation COLA Act of 2016, was 
signed into law by the President and 

became Public Law 114-197.  The bill did 
not contain the contested round-down 
provision, which would have resulted in 

compensation rates being rounded down 
to the nearest whole dollar. Instead, VA 
compensation beneficiaries will receive 

their full COLA. 

http://www.davmembersportal.org/chapters/sc/05/default.aspx
mailto:DAVGamecock5@gmail.com?subject=DAV%20Newletter
http://www.welcomehometocarolina.com/
http://vetsride.org/
http://themilitarywallet.com/veterans-day-free-meals-and-discounts/
mailto:Veteransrep@yahoo.com


Chapter Website: Gamecock #5 
Volume 6 No. 11 

November 2016 

Chapter Email: 

DAVGamecock5@gmail.com 

 

Legislative Happenings Cont. 
 

0.3% COLA Approved for 2017 Cont. 
On October 19, 2016, the Social Security Administration announced that Social Security 
beneficiaries would receive a 0.3% COLA increase. Because veterans COLAs are tied to Social 
Security adjustments, veterans compensation rates will increase by 0.3% effective December 
2016 and will be realized in compensation payments beginning January 1, 2017. 
  
DAV appreciates the COLA increase for 2017, but we will continue to press Congress for COLA 
increases that better reflect and keep pace with increased living expenses and are in line with 
the hardships and unique circumstances of our nation's injured and ill veterans, their 
dependents and survivors.  To learn more, Click Here!  Then click on Advocacy Campaigns and 
then click on COLA Approved for 2017.  Spread the Word! 

 

VA to Offer Routine Eye and Ear Appointments Without Primary Care 
Referral 

Veterans receiving care at VA Medical Centers will now be able to schedule routine ear and 
eye appointments at local VA Audiology and Optometry clinics without a primary care referral. 
Before now, veterans seeking appointments with audiologists or optometrists had to first 
make an appointment with a primary care physician for a referral for a routine clinic consult 
visit.  A clinic representative would contact the patient to set up the consult appointment, 
which could result in a several weeks’-long lag between the appointment and when the 
veteran was actually seen. 
 
The Audiology and Optometry Direct Scheduling Initiative, which began as a successful pilot in 
2015, is expected to be fully operational at all VA Medical Centers by the end of 2016. 
 

As the holidays grow near you may want to say 

thanks to the Vet in your life, just click the banner 

below and you will be on your way. 
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The following are links to videos taken at the 2016 DAV National Convention in Atlanta. 

Another window will open and play the Youtube video. We hope that if you were not able to 

attend you will find them informative, educational and enjoyable. 
 

 
First Business Session 2016 

 

 
Second Business Session 2016 

 

 
Final Business Session 2016 

 

 
President Obama Speaks at the National 

Convention 

 
2015-2016 A Year in Review 

 
DAV / DAVA Joint Opening Session 

 

 
Service and Legislative Seminar 

 
Benefits Protection Team Leader Seminar 

 
Benefits Protection Team Seminar 

 

 
Woman Veterans Seminar 

 
Employment Seminar 

 
Voluntary Services Seminar 

 

 
Communications Seminar 

 
Membership Seminar 

 
IG / Fundraising Seminar 

 

 
Outreach 101 

 
2016 Outstanding Disabled Veteran of 

the Year - Bobby Body 
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9ndaBwk5gY4&index=10&list=PLUHbfbDZQkcyhrrv4nL1msgUblRUW0GCB
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7NbznM0XYMs&index=14&list=PLUHbfbDZQkcyhrrv4nL1msgUblRUW0GCB
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RI0qbHkYUhM&index=15&list=PLUHbfbDZQkcyhrrv4nL1msgUblRUW0GCB
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Would you like to know what is done with your 

donations to Voluntary Services at Dorn 

VAMC? 

 

The following is a recipe from the “Taste and 

Learn” sponsored by Voluntary Services at 

Dorn, this will be continued each month until 

February 2017 (see the listing for monthly 

subject for the next five months to the right.) 

 

Come join us and learn some new recipes and 

get your nutrition questions answered.  
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Click the advertisement above to find the 
nearest Golden Corral here 
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This listing has been 

cut from the new Dorn 

VA Medical Center 

Newsletter, Palmetto 

Post. We hope it is 

helpful to all of our 

members and their 

families. Stay 

connected to the 

DORN VAMC using the 

following: 

 

Dorn VAMC official Web site: 
www.columbiasc.va.gov/ 

 

Dorn Facebook page: 

www.facebook.com/V

AColumbiaSC 

 

Dorn Twitter handle: 

@VAMCColumbiaSC 
 

 

Stay up to date on 

happenings around the 

state. Visit va.sc.gov 
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